
Map it online at:
RedistrictMarin.org/draw-a-map

Speak at a meeting:
RedistrictMarin.org/calendar

Send us an e-mail:
Redistricting@MarinCounty.org

RedistrictMarin.org

DISTRICT
MAPS CHANGE

every 10 years

In  Marin  County,  the  Board  of  Supervisors  is

responsible  for  drawing  supervisor ial  distr icts

based  on  U.S.  Census  data  and  input  f rom

County  residents .  Our  redistr ict ing  process

must  be  completed  by  December  15,  2021.

The  f inal  distr ict  map  created  through  this

process  wil l  determine  supervisor ial  distr ict

boundaries  for  the  next  10  years .

READY TO TELL US ABOUT
YOUR COMMUNITY?

Describing your community of interest is the first step to
identifying where you want district borders to begin and end.
Questions to consider include: 

Where  is  your  community  located?  Be  as  specif ic  as  possible  about  the  boundaries.  

What  are  your  shared  interests?  What  is  important  to  your  community?

Why  should  your  community  be  kept  together  for  fa i r  and  effect ive  representat ion?  

What  nearby  areas  does  your  community  want  to,  or  not  want  to,  be  grouped  with?
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